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By Entry dated March 28, 2018, the certification renewal application of MichTech LLC 
was suspended in order to give the Commission and Staff additional time to consider 
the application.  Staff and the Company had communications regarding the outstanding 
requirements for the application on at least 14 different days between suspension of the 
application and November 1, 2018.  The application filed on February 26, 2018 did not 
contain sufficient information for A-2, -3, -5, -13, -15, B-1, C-3, -5, and -7. On 
September 17, 2018, and October 15, 2018, the Company provided additional 
documentation that satisfied the requirements for most of the exhibits.  However, as of 
this date, MichTech LLC has not docketed the required information for Exhibit A-3 and 
A-15.  Without the completed information, staff does not have all of the requirements 
necessary to evaluate the Company’s capabilities for certification as a Competitive 
Retail Electric Service Provider.  Because the requirements have not been met, Staff 
recommends denial of this application.   
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